

Whittingham, Alnwick, Northumberland NE66 4UP | Telephone: 01665 574222 Email: Admin@whittingham.northumberland.sch.uk

15th May 2018

Dear Parents/Legal Guardians,

School Governing Body

Following the recent letter regarding the vacancy for Parent Governor, only one nomination was received, therefore it is not necessary to hold a ballot. The name of the successful candidate is Mrs Christine Young of Pennylaws, Alnham and we wish her well in her appointment.

Mrs Belinda Athey Headteacher

Website: https://whittingham.eschools.co.uk

Headteacher: Mrs Belinda Athey







